Chadlington CEP School                                

AFTER SCHOOL CLUB from January 2019

New booking system - NO DROP-INS

After School clubs at Chadlington have been very successful this year, but it has unfortunately proved impossible to cope with the large numbers of ad-hoc drop-in bookings.

Therefore, from next term, we will only accept bookings for a whole short term at a time.  Whilst we have an exciting range of clubs, there are limited numbers for some of them; places will be allocated on a first come - first served basis.  

[bookmark: _GoBack]Please also ensure advance payment when booking to secure a place.  Thank you.                                          
